
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

Lhtako Dene Park Cultural Monuments and Benches 

Addendum #1 

April 24, 2024 

1. Design is mentioned as within the presumed scope of your successful bidder. 
Would this entail a continuation of concepts presented in the RFP document, or a 
redesign of the physical concept?  
The designs presented in Appendix A will remain unchanged, however, if more 
details are required before fabrication, those details would be in the scope of the 
successful proponent, with final approval from the City of Quesnel before 
fabrication. 

2. Would copywriting / interpretive writing be within the presumed scope?  
Copywriting is not in the scope of this project. All copywriting materials will be 
provided by the City of Quesnel.  

3. Would graphic design be within the presumed scope? 
Logo files for both Lhtako Dene Nation and the City of Quesnel will be provided. 

And any graphics for laser cutting will be provided by the City of Quesnel.  

Other graphics, such as the eagle and bowl cut from cortan steel are included in 

the scope of the project and will be the responsibility of the successful 

proponent. All graphics and final designs will be approved by the City of Quesnel 

before fabrication. 


